Adrienne Clarkson DROP ZONE

We have been working with the City of Ottawa and the Ottawa Police in order to improve fraffic safety at school.
Please observe the posted signs on Stoneway Drive.

Beginning May 4™, we are implementing a trial of the DROP ZONE for morning drop-off.

For our DROP ZONE trial 1o be effective, it is important to follow these guidelines:
o Enter parking lot at center entrance (by Children's Village)
o Indicated as Proposed One Way Entrance on map below
e Turn left and move forward to DROP ZONE
o Students are ready to exit vehicle independently (manage door and bag alone)
o Students quickly exit vehicle on passenger side only
o Vehicles exit in single file via the Community Centre parking lot

§
i

ONE WAY
STAFF ONLY

§

-
[T

Stoneway Drive

PROPOSED
ONE WAY
ENTRANCE -

R

SLEMLHT A

SCHOOL

DROP ZONE
AREA




